, NMSF-078766 et al. (WC)
\ 3162.3-1 (07337)

JUN 2 1 1994

Mr. Paul C. Thompson

Northwest Pipeline Corporation

c/o Walsh Engineering &
Production Corporation

7415 East Main Street

Farmington, New Mexico 87402

Dear Mr. Thompson:

References are made to your Applications for Permits to Drill (APD‘s) the
wells listed on the enclosure. You requested the cancellation of the APD’s by
Sundry Notices dated June 14, 1994. The subject APD's are hereby returned.
Any unapproved or rescinded APD may be resubmitted at any time when definite
drilling plans are formulated.

You are required to request surface rehabilitation instructions from this
office if construction activities have occurred on any proposed drill site.
If this office does not receive comment within 30 days, it will be presumed
that no construction occurred. Later discovery that construction activities
have occurred, may result in assessment of liquidated damages.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Errol Becher of this office at
(505) 599-6358.

Sincerely,

/oK en T owmsond

Ken Townsend P LT T g T e T Y
Chief, Branch of Drilling
and Production

snctomuces (2 RE@EWE@

EZL Mexico Oil Conservation Division JUN 2 21994
@I CON, DIV,

1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, NM 87410 w/list



Rescinded

APD’s

Northwest Pipeline Corporation

1.  Well No. 143 Rosa Unit,
T."31 N., R 6 W., Rio Arriba
No. NMSF-078766. The APD was
June 20, 1994.

2. Well No. 141 Rosa Unit,
T. 31 N., R.{6 W.\ Rio Arriba
No. NMSF-078771. \Fhe APD was
approval. \

3

1643° FNL &
County, New
approved on

1462° FSL &
County, New
received on

800’ FEL (SE%NEY), Section<22,
Mexico, Federal Lease ““
June 13, 1994 and is rescinded as of

-
858’ FWL (NW4%SWX%), Section 26, /
Mexico, Federal Lease

May 11, 1994 and is returned without



